



Sefton Music Centre Redgate, Formby Liverpool L37 4EW 24th May, 2019

Mr S C Lennie

Contact Number:0151 934 3933 music.service@sefton.gov.uk www.skymusichub.com

Performance of Mersey Hub Brass at Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Monday 8th July, 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

Following the excellent performance at St. Georges Hall, Mersey Hub Brass have been invited to play at the Resonate (Liverpool Music Hub) Concert as follows...

Date 8th July

Venue Liverpool Philharmonic Hall

Pupils Arrive 5:45pm (go to the Artists/Stage Door Entrance)

Door Open to Parents 6:30pm 7:00pm

Concert Ends 8:15pm (approx.)

Tickets are available (from the 10th of June onwards) from the box office on 0151 709 3789. These are £6 each, however there is free admission for audience members aged 18 and under. Parking information is available here; www.liverpool.phil.com

Please note that you will need to provide a packed tea or make arrangements for your child/children to eat prior to arrival.

No pupils will be allowed to leave the Philharmonic Hall between their arrival and the end of the performance.

To confirm your child's attendance, please return the attached slip to me by Friday 14th of June.





We hope that you can support this event.

S. C. terrie

Yours sincerely

CHRIS LENNIE

Head of Sefton Music Service Lead for Sefton and Knowsley Music Education Hub

Performance of Mersey Hub Brass at Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Monday 8th July,2019

Please complete this form

To comply with Liverpool City Council (Body of Persons Approval) and Health and Safety requirements relating to this event, we need to share information about your child with the following organisations/people.

- Liverpool City Council
- Notre Dame Catholic College (Resonate Music Hub)
- Ensemble Directors (Mr.John Dempsey and/or Mr.Morris Fogg)

Pupil Name
Date of Birth
Emergency Contact Numbers (please provide two numbers please)
Relevant Medical Information
Please delete as appropriate in response to the statements below.
I give/do not give permission for the above information to be shared with the organisations/individuals listed above.
I give/do not give permission for Notre Dame Catholic College (Resonate Music Hub) to photograph my child during the event and use the resulting images for publicity purposes.
Signed
Date

Please return the attached slip to Chris. Lennie by Friday 14th of June.

